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Planning W/C 11th February


Transport


Following on from our people who help us planning and the interest the children showed in the emergency services vehicles that visited us, we have decided to look at ‘Transport’ as our next topic.





Making boats to sail in water tray


Small world road and track activities


Talking about road safety


Painting with wheels


Making tracks in the sand tray


Paper aeroplanes


Direction games – stop and go with remote control cars


Role-play – making tickets etc





What to expect and when?


Many of you often ask us how your child is learning and developing in relation to the EYFS. Children develop more rapidly during their first five years of their lives than at any other time! We are attaching a link to a booklet called ‘What to expect, when?’ which has been written to help you as a parent/carer understand all about your child’s development. To download this book please visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.actionforchildren.org.uk/resources-and-publications" �www.actionforchildren.org.uk/resources-and-publications�





Eel update!


Thank you to all parents/carers that have asked after our eel and spoke to their children about the importance of showing care and concern to all living creatures. We are pleased to confirm that he is alive and well and is living at Becky’s house where he can be cared and looked after properly.






































Outdoor Area


As you are aware the outdoor area is now completed and the children are really enjoying the new road and ramp.


Many of our parents have asked if we are having an official opening, this is something we are trying to sort for the Spring when the weather is a bit better. We will let you know as soon as possible.








Dates for your diary





Next Committee Meeting


Thursday 14th March @ 7.30pm


Half Term


 18th February – 22nd February 2019
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Jolly Phonics


Here at Stanwix Pre-School your child will be following the Jolly Phonics programme.  


Jolly Phonics is a fun and child centred approach to teaching literacy through synthetic phonics.  Singing the Jolly songs and doing the actions together is a fantastic way of helping your child learn each of the letter sounds.


We will shortly be putting a letter sound sheet in your child’s basket and we will be starting to introduce the songs at story time.


To find out more about Jolly Phonics, please visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.jollylearning.co.uk" �www.jollylearning.co.uk�





Outdoor Flooring


As you will all be aware our new soft flooring has been installed to our outdoor area and the children have been thoroughly enjoying whizzing around the new road! We are hoping to have the whole area painted over half term and then plan to have an open day in the spring for past and present parents/carers. 


Goodbye


After 14 years, Justine our Administrator has decided to leave us. She feels that we are in a good place financially and that it is now time for her to move on.  We wish her well for the future and thank her for all the hard work, dedication and commitment she has given us over the years. Becky and Rhona will be taking on the extra workload and we have altered staff rotas to allow this to happen. As parents/carers you will find that Becky will be more office based during the week, however she will still spend some time in the playroom.





Many Thanks – Becky, Rhona, Megan, Helen, Stacey and Angela









